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Summary 

 
This report informs Members of 2 grants where variations have been agreed by the 
Chief Grants officer since your last meeting. 
 

Recommendation 
 
 Members are asked to: 
 

 Receive this report and note its contents 
 
 

Main Report 
 
Since your last meeting, variations to the grants outlined below have been agreed by 
the Chief Grants Officer, in line with the revised delegated procedure for the 
amendment of grants as agreed by your Committee in October 2004. 
 
 

Youth Offer – LB Islington 
In April 2013 LB Islington received an allocation of £100,000 under the Youth Offer 
scheme, of which £90,000 was to be paid to a voluntary sector partner on a payment 
by results basis. The partner organisation underperformed slightly over the two years 
of the scheme with the result that £11,959 was unused and has now been revoked. 

 
Hampstead Heath Charitable Trust 
In April 2011 you awarded the above a grant of £3,000,000 towards a range of 
environmental education and biodiversity services across many of the open spaces 
managed by the City Of London Corporation. There were some modest underspends 
in three of the budget localities amounting to £42,262 in total. This has now been 
written back. 
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